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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
wWashington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Albert Schwencer, Acting Chief
Licensing Branch #3
Division of Licensing

Gentlemen:

EMERGENCY PLAN

SALEM GENERATING STATION
UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2

DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311

In response to your letter of March 28, 1980, the Full Power
Operating License requirement (Action Plan Item;) IIT.A.1.1
and the proposed 10CFR 50, Appendix E, we hereby submait
.10 copies of our Salem Emergenc’ Plan. Wwe anticipate thats

the Emergency Plan Procedures will be updated to meet this

Plan by July 31 and will be transmitted to you shortly there-
after. .

Should you have any questions concerning this document,
Flease feel free to contact us.

- Very truly yours,

- :;ZJA;AK“?:Z)~;

Frank P. Librizki
General Manager -
Electric Production

Attachment

CC: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch &l
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiesion
Washington, D.C. 20555 (1 Copy)

"Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Directer
- USNRC o X -
v Office of Inspecticon & Enforcement
[T~ Regior 1 o ‘ .
‘ 631 Park Avenue : . o
- Kir~g of Frussia, “Pa. 28306 (3 Corzies:



